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December 10, 2014 
       
 
Lee Mosher, Esq. 
Davern McLeod & Mosher LLP 
7500 Olson Memorial Highway, Ste. 180 
Golden Valley MN 55427 
 
VIA EMAIL:  lee.mosher@davernlaw.com 
        
Re: Order to Remove or Repair at 722 Concordia Avenue 
 Our File No. RLH RR 14-24 
 
Dear Mr. Mosher: 
 
This is to confirm that on December 9, 2014 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council grant 15 days after adoption of 
the resolution for the removal of this structure with no option for repair. 
 
If your client wishes to contest further, you may attend the City Council Public Hearing on 
Wednesday, January 21, 2015 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers.  (NOTE:  the 
January 21, 2015 date was a request from you to have it continued from January 7 public 
hearing). 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 

 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
cc: Steve Magner (email) 
 Joe Yannarelly (email) 
 Amy Spong (email) 
 Christine Boulware (email) 
 Vicki Sheffer (email) 
 Richard Allen Freeze, PO Box 950213, Lake Mary FL 32795 
 Marie L. Freeze, 918 Meadowood Ln, Douglasville GA 30135 
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